
May 17, 2019 
 
Dear Representative Holvey, 
 
I hope you will continue support the visionary passenger ferry service project work by the Friends of 
Frog Ferry, to learn about the potential of bringing a new mode of transit to the region, to help improve 
our environment, connect our communities, and build our city’s resiliency.   
 
This initiative goes well beyond just a new way to commute.  It utilizes an underused resource that is the 
heart of the city and metro area.  It allows for people to engage, see and plan for the future of the city 
from new perspectives.  It develops new consumer traffic in travel corridors and clusters allowing for 
new small business development.  It further reinforces the services the city can call upon in time of 
disaster and emergency. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jack Derington 
Camas, Wa 
 


